CITY OF RAYMONDVILLE
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
NOTICE OF PROPOSED PROJECT

The City of Raymondville Economic Development Corporation has proposed a
Raymondville Economic Development Corporation 4B Project for the construction
of a new Freestanding Emergency Department (FED) to be located at 800 FM
3168, Raymondville, Texas 78580. The amount of funds proposed to be expended
is estimated to be no more than $200,000. The purpose of the expenditures
include payment of costs related to said project, although the exact amount of
the funds expended for the project and its purpose is subject to modification by
the City of Raymondville Economic Development Board of Directors. Any
questions regarding this notice may be addressed to David Correa Gomez,
Coordinator for the City of Raymondville Economic Development Corporation at
(956) 689-1862.




